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Highlights from the Board Meeting of July 28, 2014

UP TO THE MINUTES….

APPROVALS
· Approved post issuance compliance procedures or tax-exempt obligations

· Approved permission for Jennifer Hornsby to attend the Association of School Business Officials International annual meeting in Kissimmee, FL. Cost to the Board would be for registration, meals, and travel to/from airport


· Approved permission for Aaron J. Young to attend the JROTC Annual In-Service Training Program in Jackson, MS.  There would be no cost to the Board

· Approved Capital Project at TPCT.  Project to be funded by SREB grant

PERSONNEL MATTERS –
Changes/Additions

ALL SCHOOLS
Approved catastrophic leave for Michael Wilson, Bus Driver

BANKS SCHOOL
Approved voluntary transfer of Felicia Darby, Title I Instructional Aide, PCES to Banks School, Title I Instructional Aide


GOSHEN HIGH SCHOOL
Approved hiring of Anna Lee as Guidance Counselor

[bookmark: _GoBack]Approved hiring of Sherry Wilkes as Business Teacher






Next Board Meeting


August 18, 2014
5:30pm
Board Members

Greg Price, Ph.D, President
Mr. Chris Wilkes, V. President Mr. Wyman Botts
Clint  Foster, Ph.D
Rev. Earnest Green
Mrs. Linda Steed
Our Purpose:

Clean and Safe Schools
Friendly and Courteous Service
Academic Accountability
Fiscal Responsibility
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